

11. A friend of _____ is coming to stay with her next week.
A. me B. her C. hers D. my
12. Don't _____ noise. The baby _____.
A. make/sleep B. makes/sleeping C. make/sleeps D. make/is sleeping
13. A jet pack doesn't _____ a lot of space.
A. have B. bring C. take D. occur
14. Which _____ of transport do you think will be used in the future?
A. mean B. meaning C. meanings D. means
15. I think future planes _____ like the UFOs.
A. will look B. looks C. look D. are looking
16. Dogs love to play with a ball and it is a favorite activity of _____.
A. their B. theirs C. its D. it
17. We should put _____ on our roof for the heating and hot water.
A. solar energy B. equipment C. cracks D. solar panels
18. Now, humans _____ on the sun and wood for heat.
A. rely B. relies C. are relying D. relied
19. Flower Festival in Da Lat usually _____ at the end of December.
A. takes place B. celebrates C. holds D. hosts
20. Mr. Jason chose the VIP seat _____ he had to pay more money.
A. but B. though C. so D. and
21. We should wait for the traffic lights _____ before we cross the street.
A. to turn green B. to turn red C. turn yellow D. to turn yellow
22. Petrol-power cars are not eco-friendly, so they _____ be popular.
A. will B. must C. can D. won't
23. "Let's go to the cinema tonight!" - "_____"
A. Good idea! What film shall we see? B. Who stars in it?
C. Wow, I'm busy D. That's beautiful!
24. Do you think we will travel by teleporter in the future?
A. It will be disappointing B. I'd love to
C. You shouldn't do it D. We certainly will
25. How was the film last Sunday?
A. It's great B. It was a big disappointment
C. Sounds like great work D. Can you tell me more?
26. "_____" - "It's energy that comes from the water."
A. Why does "hydro energy" mean? B. How does "hydro energy" mean?
C. What is "hydro energy" mean? D. What does "hydro energy" mean?

Ex 4. Mistake correction

Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions and CORRECT IT

1. Does he spend a lot of time on playing computer games? - Yes, he did.
A B C D
2. To reduce traffic jams and protect the environment, you should using public transportation regularly. A B C D
3. This bike is mine, but the bike's lock chain is their.
A B C D
4. These children often go to school by foot.
A B C D

5. Will we traveling in driverless and high-speed cars in the future?

A B C D

6. Non-renewable energy sources are going to run off soon.

A B C D

Ex 5. Choose the word or phrase which best fits each gap.

Solar energy is a long lasting source of energy, and it can be used almost anywhere. To have solar energy, we only (1)_____ solar cells and (2)_____. Solar cells can easily be installed on houses (3)_____, so we don't need any new space. Compared to other renewable sources, they also possess many advantages: wind and water power rely on turbines which (4)_____ noisy, expensive and which take up large space. Solar cells are totally silent and (5)_____. As they have no moving parts, they require little maintenance and have a long lifetime.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|---------------|------------|------------------|
| 1. A. play | B. need | C. meet | D. see |
| 2. A. the earth | B. the planet | C. the sun | D. the moon |
| 3. A. yards | B. roofs | C. gardens | D. doors |
| 4. A. is | B. be | C. are | D. was |
| 5. A. polluted | B. polluting | C. pollute | D. non-polluting |

Ex 6. Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

The natural environment includes all natural resources that are necessary for life: the air, the oceans, the Sun and the land. Because they are vital for life, these resources must be protected from pollution and conserved. Ecologists study their importance and how to use them carefully. According to ecologists, resources are divided into two groups: renewable and non-renewable. When a resource is used, it takes some time to replace it. If the resource can be replaced quickly and easily, it is called renewable. If it cannot be replaced quickly and easily, it is called non-renewable. For example, grass for animals is a renewable resource. When cows eat the grass, the resources are used. If the soil is fertilized and protected, more grass will grow. Coal, however, is non-renewable because it takes millions of years to make coal. All fossil fuels are nonrenewable resources.

- The natural environment consists of _____.
A. the air and the land B. the oceans & the Sun
C. the Sun and the land D. all natural resources
- According to ecologists, there are _____ resource groups.
A. two B. three C. four D. five
- If the resource can be _____, it is called renewable.
A. burnt quickly B. replaced quickly
C. divided property D. used quickly
- According to the passage, coal is non-renewable because it takes _____ to make coal.
A. hundreds of years B. thousands of years
C. million of years D. billion of years
- What is the CLOSEST meaning to the word "vital" in the passage?
A. optional B. essential C. harmful D. depleting
- What is the OPPOSITE meaning to the word "renewable" in the passage?
A. temporary B. non-renewable C. replaceable D. sustainable

Ex 7. Use the word in brackets to rewrite your sentence that is closest in meaning to the original sentence in each of the following questions

1. What is the distance between Hanoi and HCM city? (far)
